Mnivergity of Melbourne

DEPARTMENT OF GENETICS Parkville N.2, Victoria

Dr. R.L. Kirk,

John Curtin School of Medical Research

Australian National University,

Canberra A.C.T. 2601. 17th July 1970

Dear Dr. Kirk,

Thanks very much for the last batch of results. A The remaining five or
so in this series are coming a day ldt€r than expected, so I shall
send them on to you on Monday, on the same flight.

Although it is too,early to say anything definite, there appears to be
less variation in Y length in this batch from the Centre than in either
those from the Darwin area, or in a Caucasian control group I am
looking at. I probably will need further samples to clarify this
point.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Kooty

Roslyn Angell




